	(For Sunday Nov 26th, 1854)

The Board of Regents, of the University of Deseret, are respectfully invited by His Excellency the Governor, to take into consideration the propriety of assembling at an early opportunity, to decide relative to the merits of the "Deseret Alphabet" adopted last winter, and such suggestions as may be made or may occur to, their honorable body; that our children may have a fairer road and leading more direct, to knowledge, than the path our fathers taught us travel.
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